
Dear Parents 
 
Epiphany Liturgy 

Last Friday the school celebrated the feast day of the Epiphany. The school met in St 

Stephen’s church which was beautifully decorated for Christmas and provided a wonderful 

backdrop to our liturgy. The school band enhanced our worship and the children thought about 

the gifts they bring to the school family. 

 

 

 

When they saw the star, they rejoiced exceedingly with great joy. Matthew 2:10 

 

We currently have vacancies for a Class Teacher, a Teaching Assistant, and an After School 

Club Assistant. For further details and an application form please see the Vacancies page on 

our website: https://www.stpetershants.co.uk/vacancies/  

 
If you have pre-school children and like the sound of St Peter’s School then why not contact 
us to find out about the application process? Telephone 01962 852820 or email admin@st-
peters.hants.sch.uk. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Louise Buxton (Miss)  

Headteacher 
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